
Warmest Regards, 

Lauren, Mark & Robyn

Dear Camp Walden Families,

We are often asked what makes Walden different from other camps. What does 

Walden have that others don’t? Better sports? Better facilities? Better evening 

programs? You might be surprised when we say that those things aren’t what

defines Walden.What makes Walden special is simple... it’s you. 

Lauren & Mark Bernstein
Owners/ Directors

Robyn Spector
Director

Warmest Regards, 

Lauren, Mark & Robyn

Because of you, we are able to create the most meaningful and positive 

experiences possible for your child. Because of you, we are committed to creating a 

safe and supportive community. Because of you, we are able to share the magic

that is Walden each and every summer. Because of you, we feel so fortunate to

have gained a second home and a second family. Because of you, we are Walden.

What we love and value most about Walden is the community that we have 

created - a community that is respectful and considerate of one another.

 
As we look forward to summer, we hope that this handbook will help you prepare

for camp, answer any questions you might have, and simplify the preparation

process.  In order to create a purposeful community, we appreciate your full 

cooperation in following the rules and policies outlined in this handbook. If you or

your child have any questions, suggestions, feedback or concerns prior to or during 

the camp season, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We are so looking forward to a safe, happy and incredible summer for all -


